
Protestant Board of School Commissioners

OF THE CITY OF MONTREAL

3460 MCTAVISH STREET

Montreal March 22nd, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 3450 McTavish Street,Montreal.
Dear Sir Arthur,

Relative to our conversation about
the High School Hall, I am sending herewith a re­
port on the acoustics as prepared by J. T. Donald 
Co. Ltd. a little more than a year ago when the 
work of correcting the unsatisfactory condition, 
that seems to have given the hall its bad name, 
was completed.

I am sorry I have not been able to 
get this to you sooner.
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Superintendent of Schools
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